
LightLouver LLC becomes an AIA Continuing Education Provider 
 
 

The American Institute of Architects (AIA) Continuing Education System (CES) in early 
September informed LightLouver LLC that its application to become an Approved 
Provider of continuing education to AIA members had been approved. LightLouver LLC, 
through its independent sales representatives, will begin offering AIA CES courses to AIA 
members throughout the country. The first continuing education course to be offered is 
entitled Comparative Evaluation of Side-Daylighting Strategies, which addresses the 
quantitative and qualitative evaluation of common, commercially available side-
daylighting strategies. 
 
For those AIA members interested in attending LightLouver LLC AIA CES courses, please 
contact the LightLouver Daylighting System sales representative in your area.  
 
New AIA CES continuing education courses will be announced through the LightLouver 
Daylighting System web site. For further information, please contact Michael Holtz, FAIA 
or Bob Stephan. 


